
ITEM 15 
 
 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -       7 JULY 2011  
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Paul Osborn 
 
Asked of: Councillor Graham Henson (Portfolio Holder for 

Performance, Customer Services and Corporate 
Services) 

 
Question 7:   
 
“Can you provide an update on when the Council is expecting to switch to the 
Exchange system?” 
 
 
 


